Howdy from MJ Ranch!                                                  Sun., January 1, 2017
    





                 (Updated the 1st of each month)
Here it is 2017.   The New Year came in just fine without us being awake and waiting for it (.  This should be an interesting year with all that is going on in our country.   One thing I know….we need to pray for our new president.   Other than that, I don’t know a whole lot.   Seems like I “know” less as I age but, just maybe, it is because I have finally realized there is so much to know.   Oooops, another thing I do know is that our health is very important and we need to nourish it to the max.....hence the reason we do 100% grass-fed beef!
WHAT’S UP WITH THE BEEF: 
Our mommas and baby calves are doing great.   Had our last little calve the day before it got down to 9 below here.   We knew it had sucked on its mom so we did nothing but check on it the next day (out in the pasture).  He was up sucking away.   As long as they get that first milk and know where it’s at, there is usually no worry!

We will soon be contacting those who have indicated they want bulk beef (meaning ½, ¼, or a whole) for 2017.   If they are still on board, we will tell them to send us a  small deposit.  The deposit then “nails it down” and they are assured of getting beef in Oct., 2017.  Our prices will remain the same as 2016.  (I am not sure if prices will increase for processing.) After we contact those who have already said they want beef, we will then be contacting customers who bought from us in 2016.  From there, if we are not sold out, we may contact some potential customers who never committed one way or the other.  Sooo, if you are wanting a ¼, ½, or a whole beef  for this October, 2017, you need to let us know asap. We are usually sold out at least by the middle of March.  Be sure to check the info on our website for cost estimates and info on how we do everything OR contact us and we’ll send you the info.  It is really quite simple but always feel free to contact us with any questions whatsoever.  (Phone calls are good with us (785-865-2503)   Remember:  this is 100% grass-fed Angus beef that has never been fed grain, always been kept on pasture, never in a feedlot, no growth hormones or antibiotics, and always been given humane care….as certified by Animal Welfare Approved.   
FRESH-FROZEN CUTS AT THE RANCH:   We are pretty much restocked with  fresh-frozen cuts that are on our Price List on the website:  www.MandJRanch.com   
EGGS:  No eggs at this time.  The hens simply are not laying.  Should have turned them into baking/stewing hens before now and they won’t be 3 yrs. old until May.  Anyone wanting baking hens?   Will get new chicks in the Spring but it will be next Fall before they start laying. 
 Also have kefir grains to share with anyone.
Stay well, eat healthy, and DO COME SEE US!  (!   
Joyce…. & Mel  
785-865-2503 or e-mail MJRanch66044@gmail.com; Joyce’s cell:  785-766-5226; Mel’s cell:  785-766-2776     website:  www.MandJRanch.com
